
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Car Park 
Please can we remind parents to use the path available to reach Jozone and not 

walk across the car park as it is not safe to do so with staff entering to park their 

cars. Thank You 
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Welcome back! 
We hope you all had a great summer and are ready for the new school year. 

We would also like to say a big hello and welcome to the new members joining us this year. We hope 

you have fun with us at Jozone and make lots of new friends. 

 

Learning at Home 
Time again to brush up on your 

skills. 

LIT- Why not do a mini reading 

challenge between your family. 

NUM-Playing board games will 

allow you to practice your counting 

skills (this would also help to 

development your PERSONAL, 

SOCIAL AND EMOTIONAL skills) 

or doing some baking will help you 

practice your measuring skills. 

PHYSICAL DEVELOPMENT- Why 

not build an obstacle course in 

your garden and have races to see 

who is the fastest to get round it. 

UNDERSTANDING THE WORLD- 

Show your care and concern for 

nature and build an outside wildlife 

area in your garden  

EXPRESSIVE ART AND DESIGN- 

Put on a little show to demonstrate 

your acting or dancing skills. (this 

would also help you to develop your 

COMMUNICATION AND 

LANGUAGE skills) 

Have Fun! 

Dates for your Diary 
INSET Day- Monday 30th 

October- We will not be open 

October Half Term– Monday 23rd-

Friday 27th October 17 - Holiday 

club will be open at St Joseph’s and 

St Theresa’s in Burntwood, book 

soon to avoid disappointment!!! 

Payment of Fees 
Please can I also remind you it is expected that parents / 

carers who put their children into our care do so on the 

understanding that fees must be paid for in advance on a 

monthly basis. 

Any accounts not settled by the 1st day of the following 

calendar month will incur a £5 late payment fee, which 

will be added to the following month’s bill. 

Any accounts not settled by the 1st day of a consecutive 

calendar month (i.e. now 2 months in arrears) may result 

in child(ren) being suspended from the Club until payment 

has been made in full. 

 

Absences and 

Charges 
Please could parents remember to let 

us know if your child is not coming in on 

a day they are booked in. Could we also 

remind you that if they do not attend 

on a day they are booked in your will 

still be charged for the session. 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Contact Details: 
Head office:Mobile: 07966 282431 

Email:jozone.office@googlemail.comWebsite:jozonekidsclub.co.uk 
 

St Joseph’s & St Theresa’s Primary:Club mobile: 07704 033 097 

Chadsmead Primary School:Club mobile: 07961 641 769 

Gentleshaw Primary School: Club Mobile 07584 414 746 

St Thomas More:Club Mobile: 07833 965 522 

 

Holiday Club 
We’ve only just started back and we’re 

already mentioning the October Half 

Term! 

Our Holiday club at St Joseph’s and St 

Theresa’s in Burntwood gets booked up 

pretty fast so if you require a space 

you will need to book soon to avoid 

disappointment particularly if you want 

to go on the trip as we have limited 

spaces already. 

For more information either visit our 

website where you will find all the 

forms and information you need, speak 

to Chris, Vicki or Emma for a booking 

form and newsletter which informs you 

of the activities or e-mail at 

Jozone.office@googlemail.com or call 

us on 07966 282431 to book in. 

Welcome Back Vicki 
Vicki will be returning from her maternity leave at the end of the month. 

We are sure you will get back into the swing of things quickly and feel like you have never 

been away! 

 

Year Six Residential 
Please could we ask that parents let us know if your child 

is going to be going on the year six residential to 

Whitemoor Lakes between 18th and 22nd of this month so 

that we know not to expect them at Jozone for the week. 

If they attend Jozone on a Friday pm could you also let us 

know if they will be coming to us on the 22nd. 

Thank You in advance. 

 

Welcome to the team 
With Lisa leaving us and Katy going between the other 

clubs we have 2 new members of staff joining our team 

here at Chadsmead. We would like to introduce Sarah and 

Georgia to the team. A lot of the children will already 

know Sarah as she works within the school at dinnertime. 

We are sure you will both have fun being part of the 

Jozone family, we look forward to the ideas you bring to 

the club. 

Goodbye and Good Luck 
We have some sad news, Lisa will be leaving us at the end 

of this month to start a new job. 

We will all miss you, good luck in your new job. Make sure 

you come and visit us! 

Katy is also leaving the team here at Chadsmead to go 

between some of our other Jozone clubs, she will be 

running different activity sessions within the other clubs. 

Change of 

Information 
Please could we ask you to inform us if 

any of your information has changed 

since the summer. 

We are in the process of handing out 

new forms for you to fill out, please 

could these be returned to us A.S.A.P 

it is important that we have the 

correct information for your children 

in case of emergencies. 

Thank you in advance. 
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